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Trip Information 
Thank you for choosing to sign up for a class with The Hort! Your group will be split up into small teams – 
we ask adult supervisors to participate and assist each team for the duration of the session. 

Some of our programs occur outdoors, as such, please remind your students to wear appropriate attire for 
the season. Below is a list of suggested items to bring to your visit to The Hort educational programs. 

Suggested Items: 

� Name tags for students 
� Emergency contact information for each student 
� Walking shoes 
� Lunch 
� Water 
� Pens or pencils 
� Notebooks 
� Sunglasses, sunscreen, or hat (if it’s hot or sunny) 
� Coat, Hat, Gloves, Boots (if it’s cold) 

 
 

Helpful Tips 
1. Prepare your students. Let them know they are going on a field trip to a park and a 

greenhouse. Encourage them to ask questions, too. 
2. Provide each student with a name tag. Addressing students by name is great classroom 

management for our education staff. 
3. Let us know of any rules or techniques special to your group. You have the most 

experience with your class – let us know any techniques that help make the students’ 
learning experience better. 

4. Bring a few hand wipes. We will have hand washing stations, but when playing in with 
dirt, students can find it goes everywhere! 

5. Your feedback and comments are invaluable. Please fill out the online survey after your 
session or contact our education director, Pam Ito at Pam@thehort.org. 
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